New club hire boat

By Olga Harradine on behalf of the
APYAC Committees

The APYAC Executive and
Angling Committees are pleased
to announce that a new club boat
has been purchased for use by
the Members. It has been
delivered to the club and will be
available for hire once the
current COVID-19 restrictions
are lifted.

The new addition will give
members the use of a brand new
boat for access to fishing areas.

Members wishing to hire
Club Boats must pass induction
training.

Boat details:

Hull: 4 metre aluminium

Motor: 20 hp 4-stroke

Mercury outboard

Tinnies are durable, versatile,
and built to provide years of fun
and enjoyment. They are a
quintessential part of boating,
and are the backdrop for many
happy fishing memories.
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Tony Spinelli’s Season-

Winning 9.4kg Snapper

If you can't see the
bridge of that ship ...
they can't see you!

Keep outta the
channels. You don't
need the drama.
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small exterior keel for structural
strength and durability, a unique
feature in the open boat range.

The exterior keel helps with
tracking, provides protection
when on the trailer, and against
debris in the water or when
parking on the beach. It also
provides a keel-effect when at
rest in cross-wind / current
situations.

We look forward to our
Members having many happy
years of fishing with the new
addition, and are planning to
purchase several more.

If you don't tell us you have changed your email address, who will? Ask your friends if they received this edition of
Snapper Snippets. If they didn't, tell them to update their email address: info@apyac.org.au




